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*Boiling Water No Longer Required*

DATE: August 23, 2018
TO: Affected Douglas Street Area Water Customers
FROM: Allison Swisher, Interim Director of Public Utilities

SUBJECT: PRECAUTIONARY BOIL ORDER LIFTED

A water valve repair occurred on 8/22/18 at the corner of N William Street and
Douglas Street. Repairs were completed 8/22/18 to restore water service. The
precautionary boil order issued as a result of this work is lifted. The necessary

flushing and purification verification steps have been completed.

Water samples have been confirmed to be free of bacteria by a certified

laboratory. You may return to normal use of your water service.

Please call our Utility Office at 815-724-4220 if you have any questions or

need further information. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

TO RECEIVE FUTURE UPDATES FROM THE PUBLIC UTILITIES
DEPARTMENT, SIGN UP FOR PUBLIC NOTIFICATIONS AT:
http://38.106.4.16/i-want-to/stay-informed
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